
James Silvester joined NAPPB at it's infancy in 2021. 
He has been a  teacher, counselor, instructor and more 
in bringing his knowledge to the association.  
 
James is a Army Veteran and Gourd Dancer. He 
has been on several boards with other associations, 
and celebrates his Cherokee heritage. He 
participates in powwows when possible. 
 
James was elected as President in 2021,  and  held

 that  position  until  he and took the position of Vice 
President in 2023. He still leads us in understanding 
the  operation  and rules of being a 501c3 charity 
organization. 


